
 

Bear Blast 
June 3 - 7, 2024  

Our Mission - United by our core values of Faith, Family, Knowledge and Service, St. Anthony 
Catholic School is committed to providing a learning environment that promotes academic excellence, 
spiritual growth, and moral development. Preparing students to be good stewards of God’s gifts. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Dear St. Anthony Students, 
 

At my wonderful “Send Off”,  when you all took me 
by surprise, Mrs. Galemmo asked if I’d like to say 
something. I was still in shock, so I said very little. 
But after reading your sweet letters in my journal, I 
want to say “Thank you!”  I want to thank you for 
your work that went into putting on that little surprise 
and the extreme showering of love that I felt that 
day. Several of you in your letters thanked me for 
pushing you because I saw potential in you. It has 
really been a gift to me to be able to watch you grow, 
some of you from 3K all the way to 8th grade! I have 
watched you come in very shy, very unsure of 
yourself, not even wanting to sing to me, “Good 
morning, Mrs. Gerth!” And now you are on stage 
singing solos, saying lines, and dancing your heart 
out and I am so proud of all of you!  
 

And now, as you go on into your next year, whether 
it is at St. Anthony, or high school,  it is your turn to 
share those gifts and those talents that you 
discovered through all of our music classes and 
continue using those talents that God gave you. I 
encourage you to try new things - keep singing, 
keep dancing, keep doing plays, and most of all, 
keep stretching your creative imaginations. You will 
discover more about yourselves and will be better 
for it.  
 

Thank you again for your very sweet notes, sweet 
voices and your very sweet hearts! I will miss you 
all. I will take all of you in my heart as I leave. Never 
doubt yourself. Always put yourself around positive 
people that are going to bring out those wonderful 
qualities in you. And always remember to KYB. Kiss 
Your Brain!! 
 
 

Summer Office Hours 
Monday – Thursday 

9 a.m. – 1 p.m. 
Starting June 3 

 

 

 

 

    
 

Final House Points 
St. Joan of Arc 1406 

St. John Bosco 1081 

St. Jude 1477 

St. Paul  1108 

CONGRATULATIONS ST. JUDE! 

 
Challenger Soccer Camp has partnered again with Saint 
Anthony, and anyone registered by June 23rd will be 
entered into a drawing for a free week of camp!  
 

Don't delay, take advantage of our Early Bird Discount 
and register for your chance to win. Please reach out to 
our Challenger representative directly if you have any 
questions: Chip Eakes/ 843-906-9424/ 
ceakes@challengersports.com  
 

Saint Anthony 
Saint Anthony Soccer Field 

07/15 - 07/19 
 

Registration Link 
 

Discount also extends to selected merchandise. 
 
 

A Message from  
Mrs. Gerth 
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